
 
 
 
 
 
ATTN: Mike Maher 
Tuscano Maher Roofing Company 
373 Moween Road 
Saltsburg,  PA  15681 
 
 
Mike: 
 
I am writing this letter on behalf of the Trustees of the Blairsville Volunteer Fire 
Department. Your company recently removed our old roof and installed a new one on our 
firehall. The reason for this letter is to let you know how pleased we were with the entire 
project. Your crew did an excellent job not only on the roof but also with their attitude 
toward the entire project. There wasn’t any type of mess left anywhere on the property. 
The parking lot, building, roof or anywhere your crew went was always cleaned up 
afterward. Any questions we had were answered in a very courteous and professional 
manner. Also the short turn around period from awarding of the bid to completion is very 
much appreciated. The roof itself is very neatly done and has much more curb appeal 
than the old one. Once again we would like to thank you and your crew for a job well 
done. 
 
 
Thank You, 
Paul Cribbs and the B.F.D. Trustees 


